anima.tom.dobbie@gmail.com

From: Tom Dobbie [anima.tom.dobbie@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2014 16:08

To: enquiries@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

Cc: info@bdhsolicitors.com

Subject: Aurora and Orion Dobbie contact with their father

Dear Sir/Madam,

Following on from a series of criminal acts by various people, unfortunate circumstances
cascaded down on me. I became homeless, communication impaired, and abused. This created
the loss of contact between my children and me.

There is now a criminal investigation taking place into some of the above incidents which
should remedy much of the situation.

In the mean time, I have just arrived back in Ellesmere Port and wish to contact my
children as soon as possible.

Thanks to lies and perjury in the family court, which actions are now addressing, I am
only allowed contact with the children for some 3 hours per fortnight at a contact centre.
This situation should change drastically as the criminal investigation moves forward.

The children don't know if I'm alive or dead since the 18th Dec 2013, and this must be
greatly distressing for them; especially given that all parties stressed the children
desperately wanted to live with their dad, and the psychologists report stated that the
children saw their dad as the most important person in the world to them.

I would appreciate you acting on this as soon as possible to alleviate the distress on my
children.

regards,

Tom Dobbie

Father of Aurora and Orion Dobbie
who are currently having to reside at
38 St Asaph Road,

Great Sutton,

Ellesmere Port CH66 2GP.



